LAST PIRST MIDDLE MAILING ADDRESS Operating to the sole train of	NAMES OF	the second se		MA	ILING	ADD	RES	s	Bir	C0	Living	W	is and ites	Spe Eng		Citizen	Occupation	
Munith fame Number of the second	LAST	FIRST	MIDDLE	100			~	0	000	E* Y	ES NO	YES	1000	YES	NO	YES NO	CODE	
CODE 0 WILL ATTERD RECY YEAR to Seleval Vican 0 <th col<="" td=""><th>Previtte</th><td>Lanie</td><td>-</td><td>Mer</td><td>ult</td><td>on</td><td>, U</td><td>la.</td><td>. /</td><td>1</td><td>1</td><td></td><td>P</td><td>V</td><td></td><td>r</td><td>1</td></th>	<th>Previtte</th> <td>Lanie</td> <td>-</td> <td>Mer</td> <td>ult</td> <td>on</td> <td>, U</td> <td>la.</td> <td>. /</td> <td>1</td> <td>1</td> <td></td> <td>P</td> <td>V</td> <td></td> <td>r</td> <td>1</td>	Previtte	Lanie	-	Mer	ult	on	, U	la.	. /	1	1		P	V		r	1
CODE 0 WILL ATTERD RECY YEAR to Seleval Vican 0 <th col<="" td=""><th>Previtte</th><td>augus</td><td>t</td><td>Re</td><td>ute</td><td>- 2</td><td></td><td></td><td>11</td><td>6</td><td>1</td><td>V</td><td></td><td>4</td><td></td><td>r</td><td>1</td></th>	<th>Previtte</th> <td>augus</td> <td>t</td> <td>Re</td> <td>ute</td> <td>- 2</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>11</td> <td>6</td> <td>1</td> <td>V</td> <td></td> <td>4</td> <td></td> <td>r</td> <td>1</td>	Previtte	augus	t	Re	ute	- 2			11	6	1	V		4		r	1
Cool of the second sec	NAMES OF CHILD	REN	NAME OF SC	CHOOL	A COMPANY		В	IRT				Reads Write	and	Ser		Defecta	Age	
Educard Freeeman Vinno 1 1719 12 15 1 17 Struin Wilson " " 1722 2 1 1 17 Hirly Wilson " " " 1722 2 1 " 17 Longe Carter " " " 1722 2 1 " 17 John P. " " " 1724 17 1 17 14 John P. " " " 1724 19 " 1 12 John P. " " " 1724 19 " 1 10 Racine " " 1925 2 14 1 1 1 10 Marceelle " " 1930 2 18 " 10	CODIC 0		WILL ATTEND NEX	CT YEAR	to School		MO.	DA.			CODE		NO	8		CODIE +	1	
Shrining Wilson II I 1922 2 24 II II 3 Y V 144 Winny Wilson II II 1922 2 24 II II 3 Y V 144 Young Diama II	Lorenzo	Q,	Moulton	\$.H	12	1	11	15	de	1		V	-	Y	•	-		
Mirily Wilson 1 1 1 1722 2 24 1 1 2 7 7 14 Loo Carter 1 1 1724 2 24 1 1 2 7 7 14 Johns 1<	Edward Fi	reemay	Nimo		1	10.000	12	15	2	1	-	V	_	1	-	-		
Loo tranter 11 11 12	Irum WA	lson			11		2	24	"	"	ALC: NO	Y			-		1	
John I II III IIII IIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII	Berly We	lson			"		2	24	11	11	1000	*	-		-	-	1	
Racine III IIII IIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII	Leo carle	r			100	1	4	1	41	"	3	r			-		5. 6	
Marcelle I. I. 1930 2 18 I. I. Formation of the service of the se	John R.		N		"		-	Part of the	1	-	-	Y	-	Y.		-		
*BIRTHPLACE AUTHORITY FOR HERTHDATE I Bind I Complete I Sind I Com	macine						4		11-	"	-	V			-	-	8	
*BLETHERLATE I. United States I. United States I. Birth Certificate I. Birth Certificate I. Birth Certificate I. Birth Certificate I. Baptismal Certificate I. Damb Concept Prace Statemant Statemant I. Birth Certificate I. Birth Certificate I. Damb Statemant Statemant I. Statemant I. Birth Certificate I. Damb Statemant Statemant I. Apriculture I. Aprice I. Aprice I. Apri	marcelle		1.		11	1930	2	18	"				-		-		6	
		29 0	OLORED FAI	MILY S	CHOOL	CENSU	JS C.	ARD	-	-	Bo	ok N	0.	2		Year	1026	
		29_ c	OLORED FAI	MILY S	CHOOL	CENSU	JS C.	ARD	「「「	a atom	Bo	ok N	0	2	-	Year	1026	

* Indicates a Historical - Non-Extant Resource

⁶⁶ Kimo Community was where I was born. Kimo was located about 3 miles from Moulton on the old Hillsboro Road. Once a post office and a one room school was located there. The school was located across the road from where my brother Larry Montgomery now lives. Mr. Bob Byars gave me this envelope which was post marked 21 May 1909 from Kimo.⁹⁹

- Hilda Montgomery Terry

(Upper Left) School Census Card for the Preuitt Family with Children at Kimo School, 1936 (Left) Letter with Postmark from Kimo, Dated May 21, 1909 (Lawrence County Archives, Moulton, Alabama)

northeast. On the map, the community of Kimo is not labeled; the school is the only thing indicating its presence. The school was one of about 20 rural schools for African American children in the early 20th century. It is included in the school census records for 1930 and on topographic maps in 1936 and 1951.

The community of Kimo was prominent enough to have its own post office. A letter stamped with the old Kimo postal name is on display at the Lawrence County Archives. It is postmarked May 21, 1909, Kimo, Ala. A small plaque reads: "Kimo: Given to the Lawrence County Archives Dec. 2010 by Hilda

Terry."

KEY

COMMUNITIES CEMETERIES CHURCHES PLANTATIONS SCHOOLS



The majority of the community of Landersville is enumerated in the census district of Moulton in the early 20th century. The Moulton district is split into east and west; Landersville is in the western part of Moulton. While west Moulton has historically contained a smaller community of color than east Moulton, there are still a significant number of African American households and community landmarks. Also, some members of the community may have been captured in the adjacent Hatton and Mt. Hope districts.

Assuming the majority of the African American community of Landersville is in west Moulton, from 1900 to 1940, the community was relatively small and had few landowners. In 1900, west Moulton had 324 households, but only 27 (8%) of them were African American. The only landowning farmers were Andy Burgess, William Warren, Walter Shatton, and Eli Portis. West Moulton experienced more growth between 1900 and 1910 than the rest of the area. In that year there were 425 households, 41 (10%) of which were African American with eight landowners. Andy Burgess was the only farmer to own in 1900 and 1910. Other families such as the Hurt, Porter, Stephenson, Cooper, and McCord joined as landowners. The number of households and landowners slightly increased and then slightly declined from 1920 to 1930 with 11 and 9 landowners, respectively. Long-term landowners included Andy Burgress, who owned his farm from at least 1900 to 1920; Samuel D. Cooper, who owned from 1910 to 1920; and Alvin McCord, who owned from at least 1910 to 1930. By 1940, however, there was only one landowning farmer in west Moulton - Jim Taylor, who had owned a farm for at least a decade.